
Randolph County EM is moving towards completing communications 
interoperability through a VHF radio system with Fire Departments. Please 
answer the following questions to the best of your ability and return no later 
than July 1, 2020. We plan to move forward very quickly in order to complete 
each phase of this project by end of year 2020. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication! 
Christie McCorquodale  
Randolph County EM 

Person completing this survey: 

Name: 

Department Name: 

Department Address: 

Email address: 

Phone number: 

Does your primary department have an existing VHF base station? 

Is this existing VHF base station still operable? 

Does your primary station have adequate power supply (110 to 12v and at 
least capable of carrying 25 amps)? 



 

Does your primary department have an existing and erected VHF antennae? 

 

 

 

Does your primary department have existing coax from the base station to 
antennae? 

 

 

Any additional information you feel is important. 

 
 

 

 


	Text1: 
	Text2: 
	Text3: 
	Text4: 
	Text5: 
	Text6: 
	Text7: 
	Text8: 
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
	Text11: 
	Text12: 


